
 

 

Dear Walker-Grant Middle School Families, 

       Lunch will be available for all Walker-Grant students during today’s Virtual Learning Day, 

Friday, August 27th.  

 

Lunch can be pick-up by an adult only, between the hours of 11:00 a.m.– 1:00 p.m. at the 

following schools:  

 

 James Monroe High School  

 Lafayette Elementary School 

 

        

W-GMS student will NOT be allowed in the school building and DO NOT have to be present 

for this process. In addition, as a matter of convenience, you may also have a neighbor, 

relative or daycare provider pick up meals for your children. 

 

       Entry will be at the front door of the school{s} so please have proper identification with 

you and wear a mask as these two items are REQUIRED to enter the building. 

     

      When you come through the cafeteria service line, you will be asked for the name and 

grade of the students you are picking up meals for.  

       

      Information regarding meals for Walker-Grant Middle School students during their Virtual 

Learning Days Monday, August 30th- Thursday, September 2nd, will be available Monday 

morning.  As a reminder, Thursday, September 2nd  will be an Early Dismissal day for 

students and schools are closed Friday, September 3rd and Monday, September 6th.   

Warm Regards, 

 

 

Fredericksburg School Nutrition 

210 Ferdinand St.,  Fredericksburg, Va. 22401 

(540) 372-1130 extension 2397 

bkiernan@cityschools.com 

www.cityschoolscafe.com 

 



 

Brian Kiernan 

School Nutrition Director 

 


